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To LP Families, 
 
We are very excited to be starting the 2022-2023 school year. 
  
This week’s message is really to just welcome everyone to the start of the year and to answer a few Frequently Asked 
Questions we have had recently. 
  
Our apologies if you have called and we haven’t responded promptly; we have had some staff away in the office this 
week. 
  
Tuesday Sept 6th: 
 
Grade 9s to the Drama Studio/Room #1 (near the front entrance) by 9:00am 
Grade 10/11/12 Students in their A block classes by 9:45 
  
How do I find my A Block? (many have been having some trouble accessing their schedules online…sorry about 
this. Some accounts moved to this year smoothly and others seemed to have some glitches) 
 
Posted in various locations around the school we will have lists alphabetically by last name. 
Students can arrive a few minutes before their scheduled start, find their name on the list and it will tell them their A 
block and room #. 
  
What should I bring on day 1? 
Tuesday is a short day and students will only be going to their A block class for general start up information and forms 
etc. 
Bring a binder or notebook and a pen or pencil to start. THERE IS NO NEED TO DO A HUGE SHOP FOR SCHOOL 
SUPPLIES. 
Once you have been in your classes, teachers will let you know what is expected or needed for your class. 
  
What if I have Gym or PE in Semester 1? 
There is no need to bring PE strip on Tuesday the 6th. If you do have PE or an active gym class in semester 1, please 
bring gym attire (shoes, shorts etc) on Wednesday September 7th. 
  
What if I am Academy Student… what should I bring? 
NO need to bring any baseball or softball gear on Tuesday the 6th. Those students with Academy in A block will not be 
doing any activities on Tuesday the 6th 
For Wednesday the 7th (first full day of classes) Please bring full gear as the plan (weather permitting) is to be out on 
the field. 
This week, Acad staff will connect with kids about clothing and clothing orders next week. 
  
How do I get a locker? 
Returning to LP students (most of our grade 10,11 and 12 students) should be able to log into Student Connect and 
select a locker (instructions below). For new students and grade 9s, we will be running support sessions early in the 
school year so that everyone will be up and running on their digital accounts and locker selection. 
  
We will see all of our grade 9 students Tuesday at 9:00 and all of our LP students Tuesday at 9:45! 
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For Returning Lambrick Park Students: 
  
>>>Link for Visual Instructions<<< 
  
Student Connect: District Account (Student Number and District Password) 
Provide digital consent 

• Adobe Creative Cloud 
• Zoom Video Conferencing 
• myBlueprint 
• Personal Information: Broadcast Media Consent 
• Personal Information/School yearbook consent 
• Personal Info School and District Media Consent 
• Student Acceptable Use of Technology 

  
Choose a locker 
Click on the Lockers side tab 

• Select a Zone 
• Choose a locker (Take a picture or write down locker number and combination) 

  
MyEducation BC Student Account 
Login ID: Student Number 
Password: Try your password 
If you have forgotten your password enter your student number and click the I Forgot my password link. 
Follow the steps as prompted and check your email (usually your sd61learn.ca account) for a new default 
password. 
  
If returning students are unable to access Student Connect or MyEducation BC please come to the office 
for assistance some time in the first two weeks of school. 
  
For Students New to Lambrick Park: 
 
All grade 9 students and students new to Lambrick Park will be guided through the process of account 
creation and locker selection in the second week of classes. 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jq7OOUdD2mo-Hwls6cxkI01L1nW6LBec/view?usp=sharing
https://studentconnect.sd61.bc.ca/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F
https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do

